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NURSERY AND RECEPTION CHRISTMAS CONCERT TICKETS AND RAFFLE 
Concert Dates: 

Tuesday 12th December 9.45am and Wednesday 13th December 9.45am 
 

24th November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope this letter finds you well and in the festive spirit as we approach the 
Christmas season. We are excited to announce our upcoming Christmas concerts, 
which promise to be a joyous celebration of the talents and hard work of our pupils. 

To ensure that everyone gets the chance to attend these wonderful events, we have 
organised the sale of Christmas concert tickets. Each ticket is priced at £2, and 
initially, we are offering two tickets per family. The purchase of a ticket not only 
secures your entry to the concert but also automatically enters you into our 
Christmas raffle with a chance to win a prize.  

Here are the details for purchasing tickets: 

Venue for Ticket Sales: Outside the Nursery and Reception entrance  

Dates: Monday 27th November to Wednesday 30th November  

Times: 8.40am to 9.ooam AND 3:00 pm to 3:30 pm 

Please note that only cash will be accepted for ticket purchases, and we kindly 
request that you bring the exact amount. 

The initial two-ticket limit is to ensure that every family has the opportunity to 
attend. In the spirit of fairness, any remaining tickets after the sales week will be 
available on a first-come, first-served basis.If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr AW Roberts 

Headteacher 
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